
School is reopening on Monday, 16th April  2012. 

The Enrolment Ceremony for First Penance and Commitment 
Ceremony for Confirmation took place in Cooldorrihy church on 
Thursday, 1st March.  First Penance for children receiving their First 
Communion took place in Toames church on Thursday 22nd March. 
First Holy Communion takes place in Toames church on Saturday, 5th 
May.  Confirmation takes place in Toames church on Tuesday, 15th 
May.   
Fr. Cremin will come to the school on Monday, 30th April to hear 
confessions from Confirmation class. 

Art Work from 1st, 2nd, 3rd & 4th! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

More photographs can be viewed on www.tireltonns.ie 

Old Mobile Phones 
We are still collecting old mobile phones.   If you have any will you 
please drop them into the school. 

  

Nuacht ó Scoil Tír Eiltín 

Easter 2012   

Swimming 2012 
Children from 1st Class to 6th Class completed their swimming 
lessons on Tuesday, 27th March.  
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Sightsavers Junior Painter Awards 2011  
 

Carolyn O'Donovan, 
winner in Sightsavers 
Junior Painter Awards 
2011  with her painting 
'Peace in the World'. 
She was presented 
with the award by Don 
Conroy and John 
Fleming in the National 
Botanic Gardens on 
Wednesday, 22nd 
February.  A fantastic 

achievement for her and the school.  She was one of only 16 National 
Winners out of a total of 5,000 entries.  



 

 

 

Sciath na Scol Hurling 
The county wide Sciath Na Scol hurling championship has started. 
After defeating Clondrohid in a challenge match the school team 
opened its campaign with a hard fought win over Vicarstown. Our next 
game is home to Kilbonnane on Wed 18th of April, followed by a trip to 
Ringaskiddy on Tues 24th and finishing up at home to Ballinadee the 
following week. We hope at that stage to have qualified for the semi-
final but a lot of bridges have to be crossed before then. 

Building 
The new classroom  will be completed over the Easter holidays and  
will be occupied on the first day back to school.   We would like to 
thank everyone for their patience and understanding during its 
construction.   

Indoor Hurling 
All the boys from 2nd to 6th recently took part in three distinct indoor 
hurling competitions. The Senior Boys were undefeated in their 
tournament; the 4th class team were narrowly beaten in their final and 
the third class team did very well in their matches in Bishopstown. 
Great fun was had by all. 

Credit Union Quiz 
Two teams from the school took part in the Annual Credit Union Quiz 
in Macroom.  Both teams performed very well with the Junior Team 
coming third and the Senior Team coming fifth.   

School Tour 
The School Tour for all children takes place on Wednesday, 30th May 
to Trabeg Sports  Centre, Cork.  More details after Easter  holidays.   

 

National Tree Week 
Children from all classes in Tirelton NS planted trees to mark National 
Tree Week 2012.  


